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Community Association Response 
 
From: Sydney Empson <planning@mybowness.com>  

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 12:49 PM 

To: Schlodder, Tom <Tom.Schlodder@calgary.ca> 

Subject: [EXT] LOC2020-0180 5835 Bowness Road NW 

The Planning and Development Committee of the Bowness Community Association met on Dec 1, 2020 

to review this application. We were, delivered through Zoom, a presentation by the applicant’s team. 

We do not have objection to the Land Use amendment but there are many aspects of this development 

that are concerning to us. These are all related to the DP application stage which, unfortunately we have 

not received as of this date. It was implied that it would be submitted almost immediately after the 

presentation on Dec 2. 

In general we would like to point out the following: 

1) This development is not currently indicating that it has any intention to integrate any of the 

components of the City of Calgary's "Low Impact Development (LID)" into this project. The City of Calgary 

LID has listed these best management practices: Rain Gardens, Green Roofs, Permeable Pavements, 

Bioswales and Absorbent Landscapes. 

2) More Parking and Parking Safety should be facilitated on-site. By increasing the amount of parking on 

the streets, it is not just inconvenient for the tenants and the neighbours, it creates more traffic and 

parallel parking on streets which increases the chances of accidents. This private site parking should not 

put an undue load of safety concerns to the community. 

3) Windows from the North and West sides of the building have not been indicated, therefore it's not 

possible to see the impact of site lines on neighbouring properties. 

Most importantly, it should be noted that there is huge opposition to this proposal from the surrounding 

residents. They have indicated in the past, that there is demand for on street parking and they have 

applied for a parking permit in 2018. As there is so much objection we cannot support this application 

knowing that they will have a drastic reduction in parking provided on site. 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have questions. 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond. 

Sydney Empson 

Planning and Development Coordinator 

Bowness Community Association  

 

mailto:planning@mybowness.com
mailto:Tom.Schlodder@calgary.ca


CPC2021-0165 

Attachment 6 

CPC2021-0165 Attachment 6  Page 2 of 2 
ISC:UNRESTRICTED 

 

February 15, 2021 


